
July 17, 2019 

 

The Town Board of the Town of Lyons met for a workshop on Wed. July 17, 2019 at 6:30 p.m. in the 

Town Board meeting room. 

 

Present:  Jake Emmel, Supervisor 

               John Paliotti, Councilman 

               Joanne Greco, Councilwoman 

               Ralph D’Amato, Councilman 

               Sal Colatarci, Town Clerk 

 

Also Present:  Town of Lyons Planning Board members:  Rich Henry, John Hewes, and Jack McCrannels 

                        Town of Lyons ZBA members:  Jim Wedman, Bob Milliman, Tom and Martha Finewood 

                        Richard Bogan, CEO, Tony Villani, Atty 

 

Absent:  Jim Brady, Councilman 

                 

 This workshop was duly noticed by contacting the Times of Wayne newspaper, as well as posting a 

notice on the Town bulletin board and on the Town’s web site. 

 

All stand for Pledge of Allegiance 

 

The purpose of this workshop was to discuss and review portions of the proposed Town of Lyons 

recodification.  Supervisor Jake Emmel turned the workshop over to Town Code Enforcement Officer 

Richard Bogan who addressed the Board asking for approval, corrections, and/or suggestions on several 

items in the new Town codification.  Considerable time was spent discussion vacant or abandoned 

buildings.  Any changes or approvals made by the Town Board would then be forwarded to General Code 

for insertion in the final draft of the Town’s recodification. 

 

The Town Board also listened to suggestions and comments from both the Town’s Planning Board and 

the Zoning Board of Appeals.  In addition, The Town instructed Town Attorney Villani to review the 

rough draft presented and make comments back to the Board at a later date. 

 

The workshop was adjourned at 8:45 p.m. 

 

 

Sal J. Colatarci 

 

 

 

Lyons Town Clerk 


